
Notice to Vendors  

 
Sealed bids will be received by Cherokee County from experienced, qualified vendors who 

specialize in Pavement Projects for the following: 
 

 

REQUEST FOR BID 2025-05 

2024-2025 Pavement Preservation Project 

 

Bids will be accepted until September 3rd, 2024 at 12:00 P.M.  in the Administration Office in 
the Cherokee County Administration Building, 110 Railroad Ave, 2nd Floor, Gaffney, South 

Carolina 29340.   Complete specifications and instructions are attached herewith. 
 

The County plans to receive bids for the 2024-2025 Pavement Preservation Project for roads within 
the Cherokee County, Gaffney, SC.    

 
Bid documents may be obtained from Abi Reid at the County Office Building, by email 

Abi.Reid@cherokeecountysc.com. Bids shall be submitted on the form furnished and shall be 
submitted in a sealed envelope identifying the company name, the RFB title, the RFB number, and 

the RFB due date on the face of the envelope. 
 

Submission of a bid signifies the Contractor’s agreement that its bid and the content thereof are 
valid and will become part of the contract that is negotiated between Cherokee County and the 

successful business.  All prices submitted with the bid shall remain in effect for the contract period. 
 


